

Masefield Primary School

Masefield Road, Little Lever, Bolton, BL3 1NG

Tel: 01204 333714 Fax: 01204 333531

office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk www.masefield.bolton.sch.uk School Twitter: @MasefieldCP

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Whittaker Acting Head of School: Mr Done

Thursday 26th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

This year we will be hosting a joint Macmillan and Bake Off event in school!

The School Council has decided that the donations raised will be shared between our school and the Macmillan charity.

The event will take place on Friday 24th June in the school hall. Parents and carers of EYFS and Key Stage 1 children are invited to attend from 9.30 – 11.00am and the Key Stage 2 event will be from 1.30 – 3.00pm. If you have children in more than one key stage, please attend just one event and your child/children will be released from class to join you.

Please send in cake donations on Thursday 23rd June along with any competition entries. As we are an allergy aware school, please refrain from sending any nut products into school. Hot drinks will not be served at the event however water and soft drinks will be available to buy. All drinks and treats will be 50p each.

The categories for the Bake Off competition are:

- **Appearance**
- Best Tasting
- Most Original

There will be prizes awarded by our judges for each of these categories for each Key stage. There will also be a performance from some of our music groups within school.

Thank you,

Georgia Challie Fasper Katie Isou Trake BOE (School Council representatives) Muddison Hollie Lucy

(School Council representatives)































